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This item was brought forward by Ald. Thieme in response to local businesses having issues with parked cars
on Marlin Court and on Dolphin Drive.  Approval of these no parking zones will keep the parking areas free of
vehicles, mainly during the day, to allow for other business to safely complete ingress and egress for
deliveries.

Ald. Thieme is working with Community Development to possibly find an alternative funding source for the
signing.

The Department of Public Works does not have an issue with this signing and recommends approval.
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